
 
 
 
 

CITY OF YREKA 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELED 
 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that there will be no regular meeting of the Planning 

Commission of the City of Yreka on March 21, 2007 due to lack of a quorum.  

The Planning Commission will meet at its next regularly scheduled meeting date 

of April 18, 2007. 

 

 

       __________________________ 

       Planning Director 

 

 

Dated:  March 20, 2007 


